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(cont'd from page 3...Ringette)

Terrace Bay girls. At the time of this write-up, results
were not available but will be published in next
week's News.

The Recreation Office would sincerely like to thank
Lise Bougie, Rosalind Kenney and Sister Paulette for
assisting with the league this year, and Maurice Doz~
ois for the assistance that he has been able to give us
in terms of sweaters and equipment.

Ringette is continuing to be a popular sport for
girls and perhaps next year we can take a look at
forming an executive body to be responsible for Ring-

of St. Martin's Church, 2 to 4 p.m. Sponsored
by Catholic Women's League. '

April 21sth-22nd-Spring Rummage Sale, Ladies
Auxiliary of the Community Church.Community
Church basement-April 21st evening only and
April 22nd morning only.

Thursday, April 27th-General Meeting of Terrace
Bay Horticultural Society, 8:00 p.m. - large
meeting room of Recreation Centre.

»

CARD OF THANKS

ette.
—_—— We the members of the Little Red Machine,
SPRING PROGRAMMES . would like to thank all our supporters this past

winter.

Thanks to the Legion for their donation which
we used to buy socks and sweaters.

Special thanks to all who participated in our
fishing rod and reel raffle, (winner, John Garven).
The money from this raffle was used recently for
our trip to Thunder Bay to participate in the Elks

The next month or two is considered to be a good
time of the year for special courses or workshops that
are desired by the people ofthe community.

The Recreation Office reminds you that if you have
any suggestions, questions or concerns about various
courses or workshops, be sure to get in touch with us
at 3542. We will do as much as we can to assist you

. e

' . . ; : Tournament.
in getting started, so if you have any ideas, let’s Individual thanks to all who helped our .cam
hear about them. in any way. Manager, L. Pope

For example, very shortly the Recreation Office
will again be holding a special meeting for those who
originally registered for the Personal Development
Course for girls that was advertised last fall. Instruc- NOTICE OF MEETING
tors were not available last fall so the programme was
attempted again in January of this year. Girls who

Terrace Bay Peewee All Stars

SC HREIBER-TERRACE BAY ASSOCIATION

signed up for the course found that they were involvec for the
in other winter programmes and consequently the MENTALLY RETARDED

Recreation Office decided to attempt the Personal
Development Course in April as this would be a better
time for the girls involved and the instructors would
be available to travel from Thunder Bay, More infor- || |
mation Wi” appear in fui'ure Issues Of the NEWS .

General Meeting - April 10th - 8:00 p.m, -
St. Martin's Parish Hall = All Welcome |1~

.............

Another example relates to the Ceramics Course
that the Recreation Department offered in January.
Hopefully, more information will be available by

..................

If you have any ldeus, suggestfions or concerns, | Regional Advisor for
call us af 3542. e P the Northwestern Ont-
& VA orio Branch of the
COMING EVENTS . e 4 Association. He is
s R T LR L f  presently stationed
April 6,7,8,9th-Men's Open Bonspiel, Terrace Bay ;;' '/ in Thunder Bay.

Sat. April 8th- General Auction Sale, basement .




